
 

                                                                        

MISSING PERSON: Frederick Jerome Gadsden 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, April 21, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public's 

help in locating Frederick Jerome Gadsden, 68, of James Island, South Carolina. Gadsden was 

reported missing by his family on April 20, 2025. He was last seen wearing a black jacket, blue 

shirt, black pants, and may be barefoot. He also currently has a long white beard with white hair.  

 

 
 

Height: 5’ 7” | Weight: 200 lbs. | Hair: White | Eyes: Brown | Age: 68 

 

If anyone has information on Gadsden or his whereabouts, they are asked to contact CCSO at 

843-202-1700 or Detective Michael Thompson at 843-554-2471 (desk), 843-830-3332 (cell), or 

via email at methompson@charlestoncounty.org.  

 

If contact is made with the person after hours, please notify Charleston County Consolidated 

Dispatch at 843-743-7200. 
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